
 

Memo 
 
 

To: Mayor and City Council 

From:       Larry Agran, Councilmember  

           (A second is needed) 

Date: July 19, 2021 

Re:            Second request to place the District Elections matter on the August 10, 2021 Irvine City 
Council meeting agenda 

 

 
By way of follow-up to my original request on May 13, 2021, I’m taking this opportunity to again 
request a second signature to place the District Elections matter on the August 10, 2021 City 
Council meeting agenda for Council and community discussion. The community has expressed a 
strong interest in exploring the possibility of transitioning to District Elections. 
 
I would appreciate a second signature to agendize the requested item. 
 
 
cc:      Interim City Manager  
           City Clerk 
           City Attorney 
 
 


